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UNITED STATES

.7 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION,
4'i .* * * ' REGION IV,

_l ' ( : * 611 RY AN PLAZ A oRIVE. Sut1E 1000
7, , . ,j ARLINGTON, TEX AS 76012

,

, r- .. g$a's,
'' . , , . . ' ' Dece=ber 26, 1979

In Reply Refer To:

Docket No. 50-267/79-11

Public Service Company
of Colorado

ATTN: Mr. C. K. Millen
Senior Vice President

P. O. Box 840
De.nver, Colorado 80201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of Dece=ber 13, 1979, serial P-79303, in response
to our letter of October 10, 1979, which relaced to our letter of July 10,
1979 and t 3 attached Notice of Violation and your response of August 1, 1979.
We have no further questions in regard to Infractions 1 and 2 of the subject
Notice of Violation and we will review your corrective actions during a
future inspection.

However, as a result of our review of your response to Ite= 3 of the
Notica of Violation, we find that additional resoluticn is required. The
=atter has been forwarded to our Headquarters offices for further evaluation
and action.

Sincerely,

,5 5 $~C /

G. L. Madsen, Chief,
Reactor Operations and

Nuclear Support 3 ranch
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